RESOLUTION #2017-6.11
OF THE GOVERNING BODY

OF THE BOROUGH OF BLOOMINGDALE
Opposition to the Environmental Protection Agency Budget Cuts
WHEREAS, the Environmental Commission of the Borough of Bloomingdale has unanimously voted objecting to the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) budget cuts; and

WHEREAS, the work which has been done to ensure laws are enforced could potentially put the environmental and protected lands in greater jeopardy of habitat loss and further devastation; and
WHEREAS, there has been a tremendous amount of improvement in our environment in the past two decades, with strong indicators being the resurgence in populations of endangered species, including the bald eagle and because of the strict enforcement, many pollutants as well as polluters have seen a tremendous decline.
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Governing Body of the Borough of Bloomingdale supports the position of the Bloomingdale Environmental Commission objecting to the Environmental Protection Agency budget cuts;
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that a copy of this resolution be send to NJ State Senator Cory Book; Robert Menendez and U.S. Representative Rodney Frelinghuysen.


Record of Council Vote on Passage

	CounciLPERSON
	aye
	nay
	Abstain
	Absent
	CouncilPERSON
	aye
	nay
	Abstain
	Absent

	Sondermeyer
	X
	
	
	
	Dellaripa
	X
	
	
	

	D’Amato
	X
	
	
	
	Costa
	X
	
	
	

	Hudson
	X
	
	
	
	Yazdi
	X
	
	
	


Adopted at a meeting of the Borough Council of the Borough of Bloomingdale on Tuesday, June 13, 2017.

Jane McCarthy, RMC

Municipal Clerk

Borough of Bloomingdale
